
Kittitas County Ham News

Okay, here we go again. We have space reserved at The Palace Cafe on 
Saturday June 12 starting at 8:00 AM, we have been given a 2 hour 
window to use the room. 

There is no limit on how many we can have but they need to know at 
least a week ahead of time how many will be there. Please send me an 
email ASAP if you plan to attend. My email address is 
7gloria@kvalley.com If you need to call instead of email – my phone 
number is 509-962-3820.Please leave a message if I do not answer. 
Thank you.

Just so you know – they need to know “how many” only so they put us 
in a properly sized room. If you are a person who doesn't email or call 
we will assign you to the uncomfortable location. (just a warning)

This is not a permanent change of the “usual” date for the radio club 
meeting.(Maybe you remember that usually the meetings are on the first 
Saturday of the month.) I can not attend on the first Saturday of June and
Randy said I had to be there. So this meeting is not on the first Saturday.
For your planning purposes, meetings following this one should be on 
the first Saturday.

The topic for this meeting will be the future of ARES and the way 
RACES fits into emergency communications, versus ARES. Randy has 
a number of things to bring up for information or discussion. If you are 
interested in being actively involved with ARES please try to attend this 
meeting. Okay, this is the best I can do right now. If we start to do this 
on a regular basis, I will get better at it.

Please remember to respond if you want to attend the meeting – June 12,
8AM. Thank you. 


